KCCA KAMPALA CAPITAL CITY AUTHORITY For a better City

OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

REF: ED/KCCA/007/03

17th May, 2016

The Lord Mayor-elect

The Division Mayors-elect

Authority Councillors-elect

Division Councillors-elect

Dear Honourable Leaders

RE: ARRANGEMENTS FOR SWEARING-IN

First of all, permit me to congratulate each one of you upon your successful election as the political leaders for Kampala Capital City for the period 2016 – 2021.

As you might be aware, the Electoral Commission published the Election Results for Districts and the Capital City in the Uganda Gazette Issue of 25th April, 2016. However, upon careful scrutiny, we observed that the published results for Kampala City were incomplete in so far as many of the elected leaders were omitted from the list.

Thus, whereas the swearing-in ceremony was previously scheduled for Friday, May 20, 2016 we have regrettably be to temporarily postpone the same as we await completion of all processes by the Electoral Commission. (Attended is a copy of a letter from my office in this regard)